
   
 
 
 

Davie-Iredell-Stokes-Surry-Yadkin (DISSY) Regional Committee  
 
Meeting Minutes  
Tuesday, April 21, 2020 - 10:00 AM  
 
Those on call/zoom were: 
 
Teena Willis - Partners BH 
Debbie Owen - Fifth Street Ministries, DISSY Rapid Rehousing Coordinator 
Michele Knapp - Fifth Street Ministries 
Alan Bagshaw - Easter Seals ACT 
Brian Smith - SHAHC 
Joey Wilson - Easter Seals 
Laurenn Singleton - The Ark  
Bonnie Harper - GHCCM 
Keisha Robinson - VA Salisbury 
 
Teena called the meeting to order and introductions were made. The minutes from March was approved by 
common consent. 
 
We then reviewed the Steering Committee call updates which included: 

• The response to COVID 19, including housing stabilization 
• COC competition has been delayed as well as NOFA 
• There is a new COC Applicant  Webinar on NCCEH site for those interested in applying 
• Scorecard committee meetings are Fridays at 2:00 (Joey will take over May 1, 8, and 15th) 
• Everyone who is funded must have an Anti-Discrimination Policy in place 
• The PIT count for 2020 has been pushed back to May 

 
Other points of information: 

• The Funding Process Committee has met once, and will meet again on April 30th. Please email any 
concerns or questions to Alan. 

• Teena has a list of resources for getting food, pharmacy needs, etc. which will be shared on facebook 
Region 4. 

• Fifth Street is applying for Permanent Supportive Housing in Iredell County 
• Teena announced 2 call lines - Hope 4 NC hotline (anyone) & Hope 4 Healers (those on the front line)  
• Partners is currently providing on line training, see list Teena sent for information 
• SHAHC has a family moving out and will have availability in May for a 3-4 bedroom 

 
There will be case conferencing twice monthly. Once at the regular DISSY Meeting, and also on the first 
Wednesday of the month at 10:00 by conference call. 

 
With no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 
 
Case conferencing then followed. 
 
 *The next DISSY meeting is Tuesday, May 19, 2020 at 10:00 A.M., tentatively set as a call in. 
 
Respectfully submitted, Deborah W. Owen 


